Dear Members and Staff,

Our Fall Farewell Wiener Roast was a big success. Thank you to Jo
Webb and Betty Hovey for organizing the event and to all who helped with
the setup and clean up. There was a lot of delicious food and fun
conversation.

If you were not able to attend we hope to see you next time!




| would also like to thank our members,staff and guests that donated candy
and or money for the Halloween Bash at Hurricane Deck School. Jo
Webb and | had a great time and we passed out 56# of candy!

You guys and gals are awesome! We hope that we are able to participate
in this event again next year.




There was also some Halloween Fun happening at the pool! Everyday is a
great day at the pool!

We are always open to suggestions on fun things to do or community
events to participate in. Your input is always welcome.





